
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday March 22nd, 2024 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

 

Good Afternoon Everyone! Another sunshiney week has gone by and we only have three days 
left of Spring Term! A reminder that we are opening up to parents on Wednesday afternoon for 
our official café opening and lots of Easter and Spring themed activities. 
This week Tolkien class have been to the Sea Life Centre at Great Yarmouth. They all had an 
amazing time learning about marine life and having some ice cream and doughnuts by the sea. 
They showed great manners and maturity throughout the trip and were a credit to themselves 
and the school! 
Kerr Class visited Wroxham Barns and had a wonderful time visiting farm animals and trying the 
fun fair rides. There was plenty of new life about the farm and everyone came back with 
ginormous smiles! 
Fletcher class have had a fantastic afternoon making chocolate cornflake cakes with mini eggs to 
celebrate Easter, they have worked on team building skills and helped each other to follow the 
recipe correctly. We are very happy with the results! 
On Monday, we celebrate the Hindu festival Holi, please send young people in with spare clothes 
that can get messy if they would like to join in, and a towel for the journey home. 
 
Student Stars; 
In PE, Sissay and Golding class took part in a CrossFit challenge. All of them showed great 
sportsmanship. 
Stas M for being super helpful setting up and tidying away as well as using amazing listening and 
trampoline skills. 
Luke B for his excellent work managing and running the coffee shop. 
Luca K for going to the canteen for the first time to get his lunch. This is massive for Luca and 
staff team are so proud of him. Luca was polite and acted so sensibly! Well done! 
Keyon M for going shopping with staff and acting so respectfully out in the community using his 
manners and following the shopping list. 
Jimmy D for reading an entire book out loud to the class, and for being extra kind to his peers this 
week. 
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Staff Stars; 
Charlotte L for always being supportive and being there for others. 
Melissa B for all her work in the safeguarding team. She has worked tirelessly to secure 
external support for some of our most vulnerable families, and been a fabulous advocate for our 
students. 
Erin M for showing resilience and strength and supporting everyone around her. 
Paula Rei for always putting a smile on everyone's face. 
Lucie from Lawrence class for her consistently positive and can do attitude. 
Mark L for supporting the Kerr class trip to Wroxham Barns at such short notice. 
Kayleigh A for her support in the sixth form and her positive can-do attitude and always going 
the extra mile. 
Lucy C, we would like to wish her all the best for her new arrival and thank her for the support 
and dedication she has shown the sixth form. From the staff and students! 


